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Up To Date: Randolph County 4-H 
S P R I N G / S U M M E R  M A Y / J U N E  

 

Dear 4-H Family, 
 
The school year will come to close soon 
and then summer will be here! We will 
have our 4-H summer adventure classes 
ready and hope that if time will allow, you 
will plan to attend a few of those classes. 
 
State 4-H Congress is coming up in June, 
4-H Camp is planned for July along with 
Hunter Safety Education in August, just 
some of the activities that are happening 
here at 4-H.  
 
Read the 4-H newsletter at your next 4-H 
club meeting, to bring everyone in your 
club up to speed! Enjoy the warmer 
weather! 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Barbara Dunn Swanson 
Extension 4-H Agent 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Asheboro Summer Adventures: 
 
Registration for our 4-H Summer 
Adventures Programs will be held on May 
19 here at the Extension Office. We will be 
also uploading our classes to our 4-H 
webpage. Be sure to check back often to 
stay updated!  
 
 
 
 
 

                     
 
Did you know, Cooperative Extension is 
celebrating 100 years of service?  For 100 
years we have provided education to 
many youth and families.  4-H is proud to 
be connected to the Cooperative 
Extension system and looks forward to 100 
more years of “making the best better”, 
right here in Randolph County! 

 

2014 Southeast Dairy Youth 
Retreat. 
 
This retreat is being held in Blacksburg 
VA, July 13 - 17.  
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Bike Safety Education 
4-H has been leading workshops on 
Bicycle Safety Education in the 
Asheboro City Schools 4th grade 
classrooms. 

Clever Clovers 4-H 
Club 
 

The group of youth meeting for 
several months at Providence Grove High School 
have selected a name for their club: Clever 
Clovers. 
 
We want to welcome them to Randolph County 
4-H! They have elected officers and have a plan 
for fun and action. The April meeting included a bread making workshop and the 
May meeting will include FISHING! The group will meet at White's Memorial Baptist 
Church in Franklinville.  For more information about the Clever Clovers give Barb a call 
at 318-6000. 
 
HERE ARE PICTURES OF THE CLEVER CLOVERS IN ACTION 
 

If you are a 4-H member 13 – 18 years of 
age you are eligible to attend State 4-H 
Congress! This week long event is held  
June 21 - 24 on the Campus of North 
Carolina State University in Raleigh. While 
at 4-H Congress, youth meet new friends, 
elect state officers, complete a 
community service project and 
participate in workshops that increase 
their citizenship and leadership skills! The 
cost of 4-H Congress for Randolph 
County 4-H members is just $100, which 
covers housing, most meals, program 
expenses, travel cost and insurance.  
Deadline to register for this event is 
Friday, May 16. 
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4-H Camp Scheduled 
 
4-H members from Randolph County will be 
traveling to Betsy Jeff Penn 4-H Environmental 
Education Center to participate in 4-H camp from 
June 29 – July 4.   While at camp youth will hike, 
swim learn archery, and complete an art project 
and fellowship with other 4-H members from across 

the state.  Cost to attend camp is $300 which includes meals, lodging, all activities, 
insurance and transportation.  Scholarship money has been received from Farm 
Bureau to assist with a portion of the cost to participate.  If you are interested in 
attending camp, contact our office at 318.6000.  Space is 
limited! 

Congratulations go to………. 
 
Congratulations to all youth who participated in the State 
4-h Dairy Quiz Bowl competition and Skill-A-Thon contests! 
 
Holy Cows members included:  Sarah Thomas, Erin Holy Cows members included: 
Sarah Thomas, Erin Cox, Meghan Teague, Scottie Teague, Kari Cox, Will Dinsmore, 
Rebekah Seawell, Sarah Gregg, Melanie Garner, Alek King, Jordan Lester, Isaac 
Prater, Kyle Richardson, Shelby Moser, Matthew Oldham, Jared Reeder, Gabrielle 
Stephens, Awna Gregg, Drew Wilson, Laura LeGlue and Dalton Staley. Country 
Kids 4-H club members participating included: Rachel, Jesse and Shenan Osborne, 
Garrett and Kaley Allred and Bailey Strider.  
 

****************************** 
 

Congratulations also goes to the following youth who participated in the Central 
Piedmont Livestock Show in April:  Olivia Hardy, Wesley Dobbins, Reid Harmon, 
Emmy Gantt and Rylee Schofield.  Great job Wesley for showing the Grand 
Champion Feeder Steer! 
 

******************************* 
 

Congratulations to the following youth for participating in 4-H District Activity Day 
in Surry county on Saturday, April 12:  Hayden Thomas,, Shenan, Curtis and Jesse 
Osborne, Evan Gunter, Kaeli Chapman, Kaley Allred, Raven Austin, Harlee Miller, 
Ronnie Days, Nadia Griffin, Genesis Lowery, Tyra McGriff and Bailey Frazier.  We 
would also like to congratulate Hayden Thomas, Evan Gunter and Kaley Allred as 
each earned a spot to present at the State Finals on June 21 in Raleigh.  
 



 4 

  
 
 
 
 
CONGRATULATIONS TO THE COUNTRY 
KIDS LIVESTOCK CLUB OFFICERS FOR 
THEIR FOOD SCULPTURE TO SUPPORT 
CHRISTIANS UNITED OUTREACH IN 
ASHEBORO! 

In addition, the Country 
Kids Livestock Club 
recently complete a 
spring yard clean up for 
a senior in Asheboro!  
Way to Go friend! 

4-H County Council 
Youth ages 11-18 help plan county 4-H events such 
as Achievement Night, Talent Show and Community 
Service Activities. Members also help promote 4-H 
involvement and take on officer roles in the council. 
Please contact Jody Terry at 318-6000 
or jody_terry@ncsu.edu for questions. 
 

 A special thanks to Michael 
Harmon, club leader for the 
Trinity 4-H club for working 
closely with 4-H members on 
their 4-H goat project. 


